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Ref. No: BPSG/2025-26/PC/0022-A    September 01, 2025 

Subject: School Closure on 2nd September 2025 (Ramdev Jayanti) 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that our school will remain closed on 02nd September 2025 

(Tuesday) on account of Ramdev Jayanti. 

 

We wish you all a peaceful and celebrated holiday. 

 

Date of Reopening: The school will reopen on 03rd September 2025 (Wednesday) as 

per the regular schedule. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Birla Public School Ganganagar 


